July 17, 2013

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Summer School! I am happy to have your
child in my class this summer. Hours for summer school
are 8:30-2:00, Monday through Friday. We will NOT have
summer school the week of July 1%, but will resume again
on July 8". Summer school ends July 19™.

Please make sure your child knows how he/she will
get home each day. If that changes, please send a note so
we can insure your child gets to the right spot.

Students will not need backpacks or uniforms.
However, flip flops, tank tops, and spaghetti straps are not
allowed. All supplies will be provided.

My class will be focusing on improving their literacy
skills. The goal is for all the students to improve and pass
the IREAD test, which will be taken at the end of summer
school. It is very important that your child is here every day
during summer school, and on time. The IREAD test is the
determining factor which will decide if they remain in third
grade or advance to fourth grade in August. It is a must that
all students come to school well-rested and ready to do
their best! Please make sure your child gets to bed early
and comes to school with a positive attitude. I know they
can do this!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact
me at Joy school at 873-2090.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Pressel



PLEASE NOTE:
The correct dismissal
time for the IREAD
summer school class
1s 2:15.
Thank you,
Mrs. Pressel



